
From: Grace Ockwell
To: "Stella"
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 507090
Date: Thursday, 25 June 2015 08:28:36 a.m.

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council-online/road-conditions
 
Hi Stella,
 
Thanks for your email – it was easier/safer getting to work today than yesterday.  What
 a hard frost yesterday!!
 
I have attached a link to the road conditions map on the DCC website which should
 assist you in the future as to the safest routes to get to work.
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Stella  
Sent: Wednesday, 24 June 2015 5:42 p.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 507090
 

Stella has submitted a LGOIMA request - 507090.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Have the roads listed on the appropriate maps had CMA applied this year.  Trying to work
 out the safest route from Mornington to City centre early tomorrow morning.

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
Stella Nicholson

Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number
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